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Appendix E

Selected Correspondence

The following selected correspondence was prepared and sent or obtained during the
evaluation of the application for renewal of the operating license for Arkansas Nuclear One,
Unit 1 (ANO-1):

Page Subject |
|

E-2 Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) cover letter, dated April 17, |
2000, discussing status of NPDES permit for ANO. |

|
E-3 U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) letter, dated June 30, 2000, stating that no |

federally-listed, or proposed, threatened, or endangered species are currently known |
in the area of the ANO site. |

|
E-4 U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission to Arkansas State Historic Preservation |
through Officer, dated August 10, 2000, discussing findings from the ANO site audit |
E-22 regarding the renewal of the ANO-1 license.  This letter includes 3 attachments:  a |

detailed report of the observations of the archeologists who was present during the |
site audit (Enclosure 1); a letter from the Historic Preservation Officer for the Caddo |
Tribe of Oklahoma, dated May 15, 2000 (Enclosure 2); and a letter from the NRC |
dated August 10, 2000, responding to the May 15, 2000 letter (Enclosure 3). |

|
E-23 & Entergy Operations, Inc. letter addressing actions taken to control activities that |
E-24 could  affect archeological and historic sites at the ANO site. |
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